January Newsletter 2024

Happy 2024 everyone! Another year in the books...goodbye 2023! We had such a
wonderful year here in our preschool room and we are hoping for an even better 2024!
What a great time to reflect on all the things that happened in 2023!

We all have been working very hard on using our listening ears, following our safety
rules, using peer-conflict resolution skills, and raising our hand when appropriate. We
continue to practice all of these skills as we move forward into our new year. We also,
enjoy identifying our new letters, numbers, color, and shape. We have a word of the
week during circle time. We have been learning a new word each week, in order to
broaden our language skills and understand the meaning of different words. They love
hearing the new words and trying to guess what they mean!

During the month of January, we will be exploring fun in the snow, artic animals, mad
scientist and different types of homes and buildings! We are super excited to learn lots
of new material and do lots of fun activities.

Reminder: Miss Sam is your direct contact for the preschool room. Feel free to
contact at any time with questions or concerns:

Samodo24@gmail.com
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